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As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to welcome everyone to 
the 8th National Virtual Career Expo presented by the International Talent 
Acquisition Centre (In-TAC). 
 
This Virtual Career Expo continues to attract impressive participation and provide 
an important resource that connects Canadian employers with candidates from all 
over the world. Working with thousands of registrants in over 100 countries, In-TAC 
plays a valuable role in helping combat labour shortages by introducing recruiters to 
highly skilled workers. I would like to extend my appreciation to BC host 
organizations for supporting these internationally trained workers in their growth 
and development. 
 
I know that an online job fair of this magnitude takes an incredible amount of time 
and energy to organize, and I would like to acknowledge the dedicated efforts of 
everyone involved in making this process possible. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a productive networking experience! May you build 
many lasting relationships. 
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